# **Chryston Community Hub**

Newsletter No. 8 – May 2022



#### Introduction

Welcome to our newsletter which aims to update you on recent developments on the new Chryston Community Hub and provide details of forthcoming works on site.

### **Recent Developments**

There have been several changes to the site over the past months. Earthworks on site are now complete and drainage and foundations are well underway.

# **Upcoming Construction Work on the Site**

The next phase of works will be the structural steelwork for the building, and we would advise that there will be some noise from this activity which we apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. These works are programmed to start on 16<sup>th</sup> May and will only be carried out during our normal working hours.

Following this, we will start the roofing works, which is the next big project milestone, due to start in mid-June and concrete slab works, due to start at the end of June.

















**PROGRESS PHOTOGRAPHS** 

# **Community activity**

Robertson have been working with Routes to Work and TIGERS to assist young people with an interest in construction gain a health and safety qualification. Over the 4 week course the young people will visit site twice which is part of the qualification process.

We have also visited Chryston Primary School to talk about construction and the rules we need to apply to keep us all safe. There were plenty of questions raised by the children and we are looking forward to their visits to site.

We appreciate that our work may cause you some inconvenience, and we thank you in advance for your patience and co-operation during the construction period. Please feel free to contact our Project Manager directly with any issues or if you have any question related to the build process.

Gillian Bartlett, Robertson Project Manager email: <a href="mailto:g.bartlett@robertson.co.uk">g.bartlett@robertson.co.uk</a> mobile no. 07796626285







